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Friday 7th July 2023 

Edition No. 17 

Welcome to the last Learning Letter of 2022/23! 

We thought it would be nice to finish the year with a gallery of some of our activities this year.  

      

      
 

                 

Book Amnesty: Please bring any school 

reading books back into school before the 

end of term. Check bags and under beds!  

And finally … As we approach the end of Year 5, we want to take the opportunity to thank the 

children for their efforts throughout the year, and thank you for your support in encouraging them 

along the way. Mrs Goodwin and Mrs Boyer 

Homework: There is no formal homework but 

please continue to learn KIRFS and times tables as 

well as practise spellings. 

Walk to Betchworth 

On Monday 17th July, we are hoping to walk over to Betchworth and back, doing geography based 

activities on the way, and reading to Owls class when we get there. Children should come to school 

in school shirt/jumper but should wear long walking trousers/joggers and comfortable walking 

shoes/ sturdy trainers. They will need a hat and to apply suncream beforehand. If the weather 

looks to be wet – a lightweight waterproof.  

A packed lunch is also required please.  

Please can children bring in a sturdy plastic bag next week. We are starting to collect their work to 

take home. Some of their current books will move up with them to Year 6. 


